
Monday 7th October 

Eco and Community Leaders Cake 

Sale after school  

Thursday 10th October  

Y5 PALS training with Chorley Sports 

World Mental Health Day—children 

can wear something blue or green to 

raise awareness  

Friday 11th October  

Harvest Service 915am at St. Paul’s 

church—all welcome to attend  

Please bring Harvest donations into 

school on this day.  

Harvest Appeal Heptathlon £1 dona-

tion to take part.  

Monday 14th October 

Reception Vision Screening  

Pearl of  Africa fundraising day—wear 

something red, yellow or black to 

represent the colours of the Ugandan 

flag and a £1 donation for the charity 

Tuesday 15th October 

Parents Evening 

Thursday 17th October 

School Disco 

Rec/KS1 after school until 430pm 

KS2 445pm—6pm  

Friday 18th October 

School closes for half term 315pm  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As a school, we have set a target of 97% for attendance, and so far this academic year we have met 

that target or above. A huge thanks to our parents and carers for their commitment in ensuring their 

child is in school every day. We hope that we can finish off this term with 97% across the whole 

school for the next two weeks, please support us in this quest.  

Last week, we welcomed Red Tiger Karate to our Celebration worship, children were inspired by 

their demo and it was a great experience for all.  

This week, sees us acknowledging Black History month as we join a nationwide live assembly with-
BAFTA-nominated Children's BBC presenter Gemma Hunt, BAFTA-winning 12 year old presenter 
Jeriah Kibusi and award-winning diversity author Dr Krish Kandiah OBE who will be hosting this ex-
citing event. It will focus on this year's Black History Month theme: "Honouring Heroes" 
 
We will also be raising awareness of mental health by wearing something green or blue for World 
Mental Health Day as well as taking part in a selection of activities that help us to have a positive 
mental health.  
 
Friday sees us celebrating Harvest, both at a school community level with our worship in church, at a 
local community level by collecting donations for the Chorley Help the Homeless food bank and at a 
global level by donating money to take part in a Harvest Heptathlon.  
 
As always, we thank our community for their generosity and kindness in giving what they can to help 
others.  
 
Here’s a reminder of what the food bank need:  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, if any of our families require any support or guidance, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch via phone 01257 480276 or email bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk  

Thank you as always, for your continued support and understanding.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Burger 

Headteacher  

October 7th 2024 

Reception 98% 

Year 1 98% 

Year 2 96% 

Year 3 95% 

Year 4 98% 

Year 5 95% 

Year 6 99% 

Whole School 97% 



October 7th 2024  

Adlington Library  

Mental Health Awareness day coffee morning at Adlington Library Tuesday 8th 

October  10-12.30, where we will have representatives from a number of organi-

sations with information on support around this area.  We will also have the NHS 

Harri Bus on our car park for this event.  

 


